Restall, Emma MIT:EX

To: Apology Consultation MIT:EX
Subject: RE: T A Bl 1l

From: E 37
Sent: Monday, January 20, 2014 8:19 PM
To: Apology Consultation MIT:EX

Subject: RF ASKBERE N

WEAE,
RBREES MG T AELE2THVICIE R AR

1. RTERNZH T2

MA N EERE L R ] - —E S ERIRT RN - BCEBURED T —H 2 RFHE AR ATE
E > BB RMERRAE SIS « LA RAEANIER - YA NSk T EARI{(GE - 2006
5, WA Y e MER A CKBUERK - BIE - BCEBUF /M 1855-

1967 AR NI A EZENHTEIIESERK - [MFTA # 0 E AR AR EZEAREGH |

hEGIE  MELES". "MEATEFEZN . EBFRERT (GRS ZWHE R T NED - hEh
& la B S o bimie R -

2. BT RARNEINATER

3. O S B A
TR o RHES o XIS - EOTERIS AT TR LR  FHE AR R i
AR ZK R -

RIS TAE -
SHEME !

FiriE -

o :
=00



Email #1

From: Wang, Li I

Sent: Monday, January 20, 2014 8:19 PM
To: Apology Consultation MIT:EX
Subject: Suggestions on Head Tax Apology

Dear ,

Because | couldn’t make it to tonight’s forum in Burnaby, | am writing this email to give
you my suggestions:

1. Regarding the wording in the apology

From mid 1700s to 1800s, over 100 years, BC provincial government passed over 100
discriminatory legislations against Chinese. And those legislations brought in lots of
hurdles and hurts to the Chinese community in terms of their life and development
locally. In 2006, Prime Minister Harper apologized for the Head Tax. Now the BC
government is going to make a formal apology to the Chinese for the historical wrongs
from 1855-1967 and apologized deeply to the victim families!

There is an ancient saying in Chinese that “Use the history as a reference for present
age” “Don’t forget the past and use it as a learning guide for the future”. The BC
government’s apology not only says sorry and shows repentance for wrongs done in the
past but it’ll be a good warning for building a better future in multiculturalism.

2. | agree that the Honorable Minster should make the apology on behalf of all the
MLA:s.

3. Legacy
Do it in public, no hiding or cover-up. After the apology, | suggest that a status or
memorial should be made and have some permanent exhibition in some museumes.

Thank you for doing all the research.
All the best!
WANG, Li

Coquitlam





